
September 2022 
 
Dear colleagues: 
 
As we start another exciting semester at Marquette, we wanted to update you on the work of the 
Participating Faculty Task Force, which was charged by Provost Kimo Ah Yun in summer 2019 to develop 
policies, procedures and strategies to improve the lived experience of Marquette’s participating faculty. 
 
During this academic year, the 
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We continue to meet monthly to ensure we are making progress on these initiatives. If you have ideas 
or want to be involved, please don’t hesitate to contact us. Thank you for all you do for our students and 
for Marquette.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
Pat Loftis, co-chair, Participating Faculty Task Force  
Clinical professor, Physician Assistant Studies  
 
Dr. Gary Meyer, co-chair, Participating Faculty Task Force 
Senior vice provost for faculty affairs, Office of the Provost  


